
Basketball Tournament – 11/10/23 
  
Dixons Brooklands Academy’s Basketball team 
took part our first Basketball tournament in over 
a decade this week!  The team played really hard 
and worked really well together, showing the 
resilience we strive to instil in all our student 
athletes.  Unfortunately, St. Paul’s Catholic High 
School proved to be the better team on this 
occasion, but we are super proud of the 
performances that each participating student 
displayed, and with continued hard work and 
drive for success, we are hopeful for our future 
games.  Well done to Camron, Bradley, Harvey, 
Anvi and Hayden in Year 9, and Yusuf, Abdulla, 
Corey and David in Year 10. 
 
 
  


